


4. Design: We have yet to see the detailed design that was promised from Nov 2020 

to Fall 2021. The March 16th meeting warned of the width of public streets and 

cited examples of gardens being replaced with transformer boxes and up to 30 

trees being removed.  One example showed the destruction of an entire small 

grove of trees in the middle of a driveway. We are at a loss to imagine how this 

could be considered “beautification” let alone remotely ecological. A detailed 

design must be in place and presented publicly (in person), with BC Hydro experts 

present, prior to any re-petition as we trust that specific details and the loss of 

already shrinking neighborhood greenspace will sway people’s decisions. 

5. Process:  If/when this project goes to a re-petition, we trust that Council will re-

think its approval based not only on the obvious economic and environmental 

impacts, but on a re-set of priorities given the circumstances that have affected 

our town since the project’s inception. Just because 50% of residents can easily 

absorb the expense – does not justify the project. Whistler is currently fighting for 

its soul. This is no time to stand purely on process. 

6. Utility Outages: We have lived here for over 30 years fulltime and cannot recall 

any outages of services stemming from downed or damaged utility lines in 

Whitegold. We fail to see any reason for replacing a perfectly good system that is 

safe and efficient. If/when Hydro deems the lines to be past their prime, or a 

safety concern, we assume they will upgrade them at their cost. 

 

 

In conclusion, we re-iterate our desire to put an end to this project. We are all so 

fortunate to live in such a beautiful and amazing place. Our subdivision has history, 

character and no shortage of natural beauty.  Rather than supporting a divisive project, 

we look forward to the Municipality continuing to focus on the many ongoing initiatives 

that provide value for the community at large. We appreciate your attention to this 

matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Claire Thornthwaite and Tom Prochazka 




